
Come and find out more... 

Engineers from the East Suffolk Water Management 
Board, working on the Upper Alde & Ore Estuary 
Embankment Improvement Project, will be 
available at a drop-in and Q&A session on the Snape 
flood defences. They will be joined by representatives 
from the Environment Agency, the Alde & Ore 
Community Partnership, and the Alde & Ore Estuary 
Trust to share updates on the plans and progress. 

7th April 2025, 4pm– 6:45pm 
Snape Village Hall, IP17 1RN 

We look forward to seeing you there! 
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